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Dear Parents, 
 
As we know, each year 22 April is observed as Earth Day. 
On this occasion, the Hon’ble Chief Minister of Delhi has appealed to all citizens to switch off power for five 
minutes—from 8:00 PM to 8:05 PM—as a symbolic gesture to show our collective commitment towards 
environmental sustainability and energy conservation. 
 
We request all students and parents to actively participate in this initiative by switching off lights and electrical 
appliances at home during the mentioned time. This small step can have a big impact in raising awareness about 
the importance of conserving our planet's resources. 
 
Let us come together as a community and make this Earth Day a meaningful one. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Regards 
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